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October 13, 2015 
 
TO:          Prospective Offerors 
 
FROM:    Office of Public Accountability 
 
RE:           Response to Written Question Received 
 
Our office received a question via email regarding OPA-IFB-001-16 for Office Furniture.  Below 
is the question received and our response.  Please note that no amendments have been made and 
all terms and conditions of the IFB remain the same.  Thank you. 
 
 
Question:   Is there a specific manufacturing brand that is preferred? (China, USA, etc.) 
 
Response:  No specific manufacturing brand is preferred. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


